
Hello, Friends! Welcome to the
Kappa Upsilon Sigma Chapter -

Sigma Beta Club Newsletter

Program Fundraiser

[The Kappa Upsilon Sigma Chapter's Sigma Beta Club will
be having a popcorn fundraiser . This event will run from

October 29th to November 2th. It is our hope that you share and support their
Double Good fundraiser, To Purchase or to Donate . Thanking you in advance
for taking a look and supporting their fundraiser !.]

Scholarship Cruise

[Our Sigma Beta Club Scholarship Cruise Fundraiser
cabins are selling out fast. This event will take place on
August 19-24, 2024 on the Royal Caribbean
Independence of the Seas. This event is open to the general public For those
who have high school seniors, this would be an excellent graduation gift. Be
sure to share our booking link: Sigma Beta Club Cruise Booking 
Secure your spot with the $200.00 deposit today ,before our cabins are gone. .]

Club Motto

"The Next Generation of Leaders Accepting the
Responsibility and Loving the Challenge."

 



To learn more about our club or to join , please visit our website at
www.pbskus.net

Visit of Facebook page :KUS Sigma Beta Club .]

Kind regards, 
Kappa Upsilon Sigma - Sigma Beta Club
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